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MEMO 
 
 
 

TO:                            All Departments 
 

FROM:                     Ronald H. Leyde, Deputy Auditor 
 

DATE:                      October 27,2006 
 

RE:                            2006 Cellular Phone / Vehicle Use Affidavit 
 
 
 

 
Please find enclosed a Cellular Phone Use / Vehicle Use Affidavit, Lease Valuation 
Vehicle Use Affidavit, and Cents Per Mile Vehicle Use Affidavit for the 2006 tax 
year.  These affidavits are for the reporting of personal use of County owned listed 
property from November 1, 2005 through October 31, 2006.  Per IRS regulations, 
personal use of county owned property is a Taxable Fringe Benefit and therefore 
must be reported on an employee's W-2. 

 

Any employee with access to a county owned cell phone must complete the Personal 
Use of Cellular Telephones section of the Geauga County Cellular Phone / Vehicle 
Use Affidavit.  The Amount of Personal Use is calculated by dividing the base cost 
of the plan by the base minutes of the plan and multiplying by the personal minutes 
used.  Enter any amounts paid back to the county on the Amount Reimbursed line.  
Any outstanding balance will be included and taxed on the employee's December 
8th pay. 

 

Any employee that   regularly uses a county owned   vehicle   for work   and 
commuting purposes only must complete the Vehicle Use section of the Geauga 
County Cellular Phone Use / Vehicle Use Affidavit.  Please indicate the type of vehicle 
and number of days the vehicle was used for commuting purposes.  Usage will be 
multiplied by an IRS mandated rate to compute the taxable amount added to the 
employee's W-2.  If personal use of the vehicle is allowed by the department, this 
form may NOT be used. 
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